
For more information, contact Shayne Lopez, Civil Engineer at: 
 (480) 362-3474      (480) 738-0034      shayne.lopez@srpmic-nsn.gov.  

480-362-5600 PWCustomerService@srpmic-nsn.gov 
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

The Public Works 
Department will begin 
construction on 
several segments of 
roadways, providing 
new pavement and 
waterlines.  

The included map 
shows road closures 
and detours for 
Jackrabbit, Beverly, 
Westwood and Vista. 

Work is scheduled to 
begin in July and 
continue through 
October 2025. 

NOTICE
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Any questions. please contact Rick McFarlin, Project Manager at 
480-362-6993 or email Rick.McFarlin@SRPMIC-nsn.gov

ROAD CLOSURES/DETOURS 
NEAR AZ CANAL

TUESDAY, JULY 29 TO WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2025

ROAD CLOSED
BEVERLY TO ALMA SCHOOL DETOUR
JACKRABBIT TO CANAL BANK TO EXTENSION DETOUR
WESTWOOD TO VISTA TO EXTENSION DETOUR


